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NEWS BULLETIN   JUNE 2015 

IDENTIFICATIONS: The following 
identifications were announced:- Georgiou 
Demetriou from Xylotymbou, Georgiou Gourounia 
from Paralimni, Costa Costa from Avgorou,  
Louca Tsolaki from Frenaros, Andrea Makride 
from Lefkonico, Andrea Andrea from Styllous, 
Mariou Ioannou from Kakopetria,  Panayioti 
Panayi from Marathovouno, Antoni Papaioannou 
from Lefkosia, Michael Christodoulou from 
Pentayia. 

HONOURING SEVGUL ULUDAG: What an emotional evening 
that was! The hall was packed to the brim from members of both 
communities. The tears were flowing like never before. Sevgul’s account 
of her work in getting information, about the location of mass graves, 
from both members of the two communities in Cyprus was something 
that will be remembered for ever. 
Christina Pavlou from Komi Kebir, whose father and brother are still 
missing, gave a short speech about her association with Sevgul, which 
was full of heart-breaking facts that only a heart of steel could not crack!  
In his speech our President welcomed Sevgul and thanked her for her 
work on the issue of our missing and wished her more future successes. 
At the end of her speech Sevgul answered questions from the audience. 
Many a times she pointed out that the issue of the missing must be 
taken up together by both communities. 
Sevgul was honoured with trophies from the Komi Kebir Assn of UK as 
well as from our own. 

  

  

   
PHOTOS: Top left: Our President delivering his speech. Right: A view of the audience. Bottom  left: Sevgul delivering her speech. Right: Sevgul with 
Christina Pavlou-Patsia. 
Above left: Our Niki Loizou presenting Sevgul with flowers.  Centre: Sevgul and Christina in an emotional embrace. Right: Our President presents 
Sevgul with a commemorative plaque. 

OUR ANNUAL LOBBY 
OUTSIDE THE HOUSE OF 
COMMONS: This will take 
place on Tuesday 7th July from 
5.00pm. Please be there! 
A coach will leave the Cypriot 
Community Centre, Wood Green 
at 4.00pm. Be there early if you 
want to use the coach. 

THE ANNUAL MARCH & 
RALLY IN TRAFALGAR 
SQUARE:  This will take place on 
Sunday 5th July 2015 from outside 
the Turkish Embassy at 3.00pm and 
march to Trafalgar Square, arriving 
at 4.15pm for the rally. We shall be 
there with our banner and photos 
of our missing. Please join us! 

STRASBOURG  MINISTERS MEETING: (9-11 June) 
Recalled, the necessity for the Turkish authorities to adopt a proactive 
approach to providing the CMP with all the assistance it needs to 
continue to achieve tangible results as quickly as possible. Invited the 
Turkish authorities to give access to a greater number of military zones 
as well as to continue to provide all relevant information, including that 
which may come from military reports and archives. Invited the Turkish 
authorities to keep the CMP informed of progress in all investigations, 
including steps to be taken, in line with the Court’s settled case-law;  
 
 
 
 

ORMC(UK) SAYS GOOD BYE TO 
CONSUL GENERAL George 
Georgiou: Committee and members 
said good bye to another great friend of 
our Organisation, who has now completed 
his term of service as Cyprus C.G. in the 
UK. George is going back to Cyprus this 
month. We thank him and wish him all the 
very best. 


